
From: Nathan Ballentine <NathanBallentine@schouse.gov>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/3/2014 9:49:02 AM
Subject: Haley - will you be in chamber this morning?

I have the Order of Palmetto application, letters, etc for Bill McDaniels.

Time sensitive.

Should the committee/Governor approve, it would be great for her to present at his annual charity auction April 24th 
at the Columbia Convention Center.

I hope you'll continue to stay in touch with what's going on in the State House and our community by visiting my
website (www.nathansnews.com) and sharing your thoughts on my regular posts.

Nathan Ballentine
House of Representatives, District 71 
Richland and Lexington Counties 
320B Blatt Building
Columbia, SC 29221
803-734-2969
www.nathansnews.com
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